
 

 

Dear Madam, 

I'm Reshma M/O Yahya student of grade 4J  

I would like to thank you, academic supervisor and Fareeda Mam (class teacher 
of grade 3J) for being an excellent educators. 

It is really fortunate for us that he has been under the supervision and 
guidance of Teacher Fareeda . She made it very easy for my son to adapt to 
CBSE syllabus as he had studied International board in his previous school. She 
made the concepts very clear and interesting. She had been very supportive 
throughout the year. 

As a parent i wanted to thank you from the bottom of my heart for taking 
utmost care in recruiting a teacher who is passionate and dedicated to her 
profession. 

We wish all the best for your future endeavors. 

Warms Regards, 

Reshma Rasheed 

 


